
 

 

November 17, 2021 

 

Provider Alert — VFC Vaccine Orders  
 
To all MedStar Family Choice-DC contracted providers: 
 
VFC ordering frequencies/schedules are being suspended for the months of November 
and December 2021.  Regardless of your ordering frequency, please submit December 
orders as follows: 
 

• December VFC vaccine orders must be submitted no later than Friday, 
December 10, 2021.  Orders placed after December 10th, may not be shipped 
before January 2022. 

 

Please note that it could take McKesson and Merck up to three weeks to make a 
delivery.  Check your inventory (including flu vaccines) and submit your order along with 
all supporting reports.  All vaccines are available in the pediatric catalog or order set in 
VOMS.  Only one order will be approved.  Confirm that all needed vaccines are included 
in your order before submitting. 

 
For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.  
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2  
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
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